
 

 
 
 

 

MEETINGS CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE ON PERMITS AND LICENSES 
MEETINGS 

 
 

CANCELLED 
Until Further 

Notice 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meetings of the Committee on              
Permits and Licenses of the City of Culver City have been cancelled until further        
notice. For more information, please email the Business Tax Division’s staff to 
business.license@culvercity.org or call (310) 253-5870.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
BY: 

 
 
 

Rosie Lagasse   

Rosie Lagasse, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

Dated: August 7, 2020 
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